
 

 
UNITED STATES 

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 
REGION II 

245 PEACHTREE CENTER AVENUE NE, SUITE 1200 
ATLANTA, GEORGIA  30303-1257 

 

March 14, 2017 
 
Mr. Daniel G. Stoddard 
Senior Vice President and 
  Chief Nuclear Officer 
Innsbrook Technical Center 
5000 Dominion Boulevard 
Glen Allen, VA  23060-6711 
 
SUBJECT: NORTH ANNA POWER STATION – OFFICE OF INVESTIGATIONS CASE 

NUMBER 2-2016-014 
 

Dear Mr. Stoddard: 
 
The Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) Office of Investigations (OI) has completed their 
investigation regarding alleged discrimination against a Design Engineer at North Anna for 
raising safety concerns. 
 
The NRC determined that there was insufficient evidence to substantiate that the individual was 
discriminated against for raising safety concerns.  We plan no further action with regard to this 
matter.  Should you have any questions concerning this letter, please contact us. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC's document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS 
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/NRC/ADAMS/index.html (the Public 
Electronic Reading Room). 

 
Sincerely, 

 
      /RA/ 
 
 
        Anthony D. Masters, Chief 
        Reactor Projects Branch 5 
        Division of Reactor Projects 
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